

St. Richard's Catholic College

A National Teaching School, a National Support School and a High Performing Specialist Science College



Ashdown Road, Bexhill-on-Sea, East Sussex TN40 ISE. Tel: 01424 731070 Email: admin@strichardscc.com Web address: www.strichardscc.com

Principal: D. Cronin, N.P.Q.H., M.A., B.Ed.

19th March 2020

Key Workers, pupils with SEN & EHCP plans and pupils on FSM

Dear Parents/Carers

As you are aware, the Government announced yesterday that all schools will close at the end of the day on Friday, 20th March for the foreseeable future.

It was also announced that schools will re-open on Monday, 23rd March for parents/carers of:

- Key Workers
- Pupils with SEN/EHCPs
- Vulnerable groups
- FSM pupils

If your child falls into one of the above categories, the school will be open, therefore please can you email admin@strichardscc.com as soon as possible. This will allow me to arrange adequate staffing and ensure that enough hot meals are available. Pupils will not have to wear uniform.

We do not, as yet have a definitive list of key workers, but it currently reads as the following:

- NHS Staff
- Police
- Food delivery workers
- Social workers
- Those caring for vulnerable and elderly people

I will be writing to you once I have a good idea of numbers.

Thank you for your patience in these difficult times.

Yours sincerely

Miss D Cronin Principal





















